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                 NEWSLETTER 
 

                        Term 4 

                       October 5th,  2016 
 

Exceptional Educational Experiences 

DATES TO REMEMBER  
 

 

Term 4 starts   - Sun Smart (hats!)       Mon 3rd Oct 

Zone athletics (selected 10-12 yr olds) - Wang       Fri 7th Oct 

Parent/student/teacher interviews Wed/Thur  12/13th Oct 

Nude Food Day                 Fri 14th Oct 

School Council Meeting @ 7pm             Tues 18th Oct 

Whitfield Cup from 11:30am        Mon 31st Oct 

Melb cup day – Public Holiday       Tues 1st Nov 

Yr3-6 Melbourne Camp   Mon-Fri          14th- 18th Nov 

Instrumental concert @ Cheshunt Hall   Mon 28th Nov 

 

HATS ARE BACK for term 4 

Please start looking for your hats, give ‘em a 

wash and clearly re-name them ready for the 

start of term 4. Thank you! 

 

ZONE ATHLETICS – Friday (no carwash & café) 

Ten students from our school have made it 

through to Zone Athletics for the King Valley 

cluster. As a result of so many being away (and 

me) we will open the Car wash and Café NEXT 

WEEK – Fri 14th Oct.  

 

FOOTY COLOURS FRIDAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone for supporting the Footy 

Colours Friday at the end of term, whether that 

was through donating, playing netball or 

soccer or sharing a pie and watching the 

music performance. It was a great way to end 

the term and raised $170 for the Fight Cancer 

Foundation. 

 

INTEGRATED STUDIES – Term 4 focus is Australian 

immigration and change over time. We will be 

visiting the Immigration museum during our 

year 3-6 camp. Discussing with your child your 

family’s heritage would be great if you are 

able to this term. 

  
HOME READING 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Congratulations 75 nights home reading! 
Amy, Charlotte P 

Congratulations 100 nights home reading! 
Judd, Corrie, Daphne 

Congratulations 150 nights home reading! 
Paige, Mike, Isabelle, Edan, Cheniqua 

Congratulations 175 nights home reading! 
Cope, Summer 

Congratulations 200 nights home reading! 
Bella, Lachlan, Wirra, Tom,  

Congratulations 225 nights home reading! 
Kalika, Viveka 

 

 

 

 

HOT LUNCHES  

Thank you to Lindy and Berny for the yummy 

homemade sausage rolls and the lemon 

syllabub. Thank you to all families for your 

support of Hot Lunches. We look forward to 

their return. 

 

‘THUMBS UP’ AWARD 

The Principal’s ‘Thumbs Up’ Award recipients 

are students that have been seen doing great 

things at our school. The latest recipients are:   
 

Delilah: For contributing thoughtful ideas in 

class discussions. 
 

Lachlan: For his great effort in literacy – both 

reading and writing. 
 

Bella: For her writing in English and great 

holiday reading. 
 

PAYMENT PLANS  
You can make payments towards camps 

coming up – or to pay off existing excursions in 

instalments. Remember to make sure your family 

name is in any EFT – internet banking transfers. 
 

Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT) details: 

Acc. Name: Whitfield District Primary School 

Acc. Number: 10107371 

BSB Number: 063-531 



EVERY DAY COUNTS – school attendance 

Remember, every day counts. If your child 

must miss school, speak with your classroom 

teacher as early as possible. 

Remember… 

*Phone the school 5729 8286,  

*Phone or text the principal  0428 298 286,  

*email    whitfield.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

*or supply a note before or after the absence 

 

LOOSE ENDS - Performance 

A huge thank you to the King Valley Arts Show 

who provided a fantastic show to the King 

Valley Cluster students. The cluster greatly 

appreciates their support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

King Valley Challenge - Fun Run Walk - Kitchen 

Garden Fundraiser  
 

POSTPONED - due to high water levels 

impacting the kayaking and run sections 

  

New Date: SAT OCT 22 - 9:45 for 10:30 start 

  

Parents of all King Valley schools, can you lend 

a helping hand to this Cluster Fundraiser - Sat 

22nd? Please contact Kate Gilson 57298033 or 

email yangoorainthevalley@hotmail.com 

  

Looking forward to sharing the fun and fitness 

of a walk, jog, run with you on this new date! 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

The Ballad of Backbone Joe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please buy our tickets early as we need to 

have numbers attending ASAP.   

 

Get Tickets-  http://kingvalleyartshow.com.au/ 

 

We are very fortunate to be gifted this 

performance from the King Valley Arts show.  

All proceeds go directly to the Kitchen Garden 

Program - We are aiming for 100+ , please 

encourage friends, aunts, uncles, mums, dads, 

community members and anyone else you 

can think of to come along.  The show is on the 

Sunday night but will finish at 8.30pm.   

 

The Ballad of Backbone Joe 

by The Suitcase Royale 
 

Moyhu Soldiers Memorial Hall 
 

Sunday 6th November, 7.30pm, 55mins 

Doors open at 6.30pm (come and enjoy some 

cheese and wine)  -  Show starts 7.30pm  

Tickets $20 | Antipasti Platter $15 | Wine at bar prices 
 

Proceeds from this event will support our Kitchen 

Garden Program - King Valley Cluster Schools 
 

“Wallace and Grommit meet David Lynch” 

This tale has been all over the world and appealed to all 

ages 15 +. For one night only, see it in Moyhu. 

 

 

PARENT/STUDENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS 

Parent, student, teacher interviews timetable 

came home today. If the time you were 

allocated does not suit, you could organise a 

swap or contact the school to organise 

another time to meet. See you there! 

mailto:whitfield.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://kingvalleyartshow.com.au/

